
The meeting was devoted to presenting and discussing specific
provisions of the draft version of the Open, Transparent and
Merit-based Recruitment of academic teachers at the
Jagiellonian University (OTM-R) document, sent for
consultation in September.
During the meeting the content of the document was verified,
while corrections and modifications were being introduced in
accordance with the Group’s proposals. The provisions
concerning the appeal procedure deadlines, the balanced
composition of selection boards and the quality control system
of the OTM-R policy remain yet to be finally resolved.
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